May o 1 1989

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley, Jr.

Senior Vice President, Nuclear Power
Tennessee Valley Authority

6N 38A Lookout Place

1101 Market Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Dear Mr. Kingsley:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-327/88-6( AND 50-328/88-60

Thank you for your response of April 10, 1989, to our Notice of Violation
issued on March 9, 1989, corcerning activities conducted at your Sequoyah
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your ccoperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Bruce A. Wilson, Assistant Director
for Inspection Programs

TVA Projects Division

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: F. L. Moreadith, Vice President,

Nuclear Engineering

J. L. LaPoint, Site Diractor
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

R. L. Gridley, Director
Nuclear Safety and Licensing

M. Burzynski, Acting Site
Licensing Manager

TVA Representative, Rockville
Office

General Counsel, TVA

State of Tennessee



Gliver D. Kingsley, Jr.
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Crutchfield, NRR
Liaw, NRR

Black, NRR
Pierson, NRR
Watson, NRR/RII
Brady, NRR/RII

. Desai, NRR/RII
Rutberg, OGC
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